
 
 
 
July 20, 2005 
 
Mr. Gordon Gacek 
Director of Community Relations 
Natural Healthcare Center 
10 West End Court 
Long Branch, NJ 07740 
 
Dear Gordon: 
 
On behalf of the associates of Health Net Inc, in New Jersey, I would like to thank 
Doctor Proodian for his recent visit to our office.  His Health Seminar discussion on 
“Fatigue-Solutions for an Exhausted Society” was outstanding.  The response from our 
associates was overwhelming positive.  They enjoyed the interaction with the doctor and 
appreciated having the opportunity to ask questions and explore new ideas. As a company 
that promotes “best practices,” Doctor Proodian’s recommendations on how best to 
improve the quality of life, as it relates to the challenges and opportunities to live a 
healthier lifestyle, were much appreciated.  We recognize the benefits of Health 
Education for all of us and look forward to a return visit from Doctor Proodian. 
 
With kind regards, 
 
Betty Palmisano 
Manager, Organization Effectiveness 
 
 


